
 

 

Hi everyone, 

It is hard to believe that May is already here, I hope that you are doing well. We have three Meat 
Raffles this month. Please check our calendar for specifics if you would like to attend. 

If you are physically able to help set up or take down the tables and chairs, it would be greatly ap-
preciated. ( we can sure use the help) 

We will be having a Memorial Day service. It will be held on Monday, May 29th at 11:00 AM by 
our Memorial stone. We will be having a luncheon after the service. Hope to see you there. 

For God and Country 

Commander Phil  

Commanders Message 

Meat Raffles hosted at GFLP in May 

All are open to the public 



Contact the Post at 

gflamm962@gmail.com 

 





Milton J Brounshidle Post 205 celebrated 
WWII Marine Legionnaire Natalie Yaskow's 
100th Birthday with Sgt. Angela Gutierrez. 

WWII Veteran Louis B. Goszewski received his 
National American Legion Certificate 

of Continuous Membership for 75 Years from 
Adam Plewacki Post #799 Commander/

Department Vice Commander James Bojanows-
ki. Louis is turning 100 this August. 










